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Welcome to St Bede’s... 

Attendance up to 20/09/24

THIS WEEK’S EVENTS
Wednesday 25th SeptemberWednesday 25th September
Miss Howard’s Y6 Class
Assembly 9.15am

Thursday 26th SeptemberThursday 26th September

Polite RemindersPolite Reminders

Please remember to label

your child’s clothing, including

coats and footwear. We are

accumulating lots of
unlabelled lost property and

it’s impossible for us to return

it if we don’t know who it

belongs to.

Please remember to book

your child’s school meal via

MCAS

Cross Country @ Blackwell
Meadows 12-3pm

Friday 27th SeptemberFriday 27th September
Macmillan Coffee Morning 9.15am

Please join us to support the 
‘World’s Biggest Coffee Morning’
for Macmillan Cancer Support on

Friday 27th Sep at 9.15am. 

We would be so grateful for cake
donations to support this worthy
cause. If you could please bring to

the office on Friday. Thank you!



Our Safeguarding Focus this week...



Mrs Mangles had a wonderful turn out introducing our phonics
programme in school. Thank you so much for coming and
sharing in your children’s learning!

Some of our Key Stage 1 children had a wonderful afternoon in the sunshine
taking part in the Multi-Skills event at Eastbourne Sports Complex on Friday. 

A huge thank you to the parent/grandparent helpers who supported us!

Phonics Program IntroductionPhonics Program Introduction

Multi-Skills Event at Eastbourne Sports ComplexMulti-Skills Event at Eastbourne Sports Complex



https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar

As part of our ongoing commitment to improve
communication we are now sending out curriculum
newsletters on EVERY subject! They aim to give
parents an overview of what is being taught in each
subject in each Key Stage.

More Improvements in CommunicationMore Improvements in Communication

Curriculum newsletters will be sent out half termly for core subjects RE,
Maths and English. All other subjects will be sent out termly. They will be

sent out over the course of each half term. We will notify parents when each
subject is available. They will also be available on our school website on the

relevant curriculum subject page. 

Don’t forget you can also view our
school calendar via the school

website!

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/curriculum/subjects

